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COVID-19 & FEES 2021-2022 
Please note that even though we have posted fees for 2021-2022, the 
impact of COVID-19 could still be severe.  We are doing our best to 
keep pricing the same and to keep students needing quarantine in 
homestay homes.  Should the need arise to change this process, we will 
keep you informed.     

Canadian Border Restrictions 
As of November 17, Canadian Border Services and the 
IRCC has approved International Students to come study 
in Ontario Schools and School Boards that are approved 
by the Ministry of Education.  The IRCC have approved the 
entire K-12 sector in Ontario.  For information on this, 
please follow the link at 
https://www.canada.ca/en/immigration-refugees-
citizenship/services/coronavirus-
covid19/students/approved-dli.html    

The Ministry of Education for Ontario is currently approving 
School Boards that have robust and proper COVID-19 
protocols in place.  This is tireless work, and we are 
pleased to announce that the Limestone DSB International 
Education Program is on the list.  Please see the link 
below… 

http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/parents/welcoming_internati
onal_students.html 

What does this mean?  If your student has an active study 
permit, they may return to Canada to study either in-person 
or virtually.  If your student does not have a study permit, 
they can now apply for one.  If you need an updated Letter 
of Acceptance (LoA), please request one and we will 
provide it to you.     

Keep in mind that there is still a 14 day mandatory Self-
Isolation period for students when arrive to Canada.  
Currently we are completing the 14 day Self Isolation 
period in homestay family homes. 

Students that have their Letter of Acceptance and Visa 
approval can travel but will need to travel with the required 
COVID-19 Travel and Arrival Documents, a Travel Letter 
signed from our office and also complete earn a negative 
COVID-19 test before flying to Canada.   

 

 
 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Limestone Partners with 
True North application and 
payment services! 
 We are pleased to announce our 
upcoming launch of our True North 
application, homestay, and payment 
partnership!  Next month we will send 
you your personal link and code to 
access our True North application 
website.  The system will allow 
payments using Flywire, the most 
secure and affordable way to transfer 
funds Internationally.  This program 
will be responsive and simple to use. 
We will give you more information next 
month about how to use this great 
application!   
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In a year that presented so many challenges, we are optimistic 
for the future of this World.  We are optimistic for the 
experiences that youth will have as life normalizes over time.  
We look forward to the continued care of your students when the 
time comes and they travel to Kingston, Ontario, Canada.  Have 
a wonderful Holiday season from all of us at the International 
Education Department.   
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